Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Holly Erdman

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 9:05 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: RE: Palomino Fields Div. 1 Mylar - correct scrivernor errors
OK. Thanks.

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 4:03 PM

To: Kelly Bacon; Justin Turnbull; Holly Erdman

Cc: Mark Cook; Tristen Lamb

Subject: Palomino Fields Div. 1 Mylar - correct scrivernor errors

Good afternoon.

The Palomino Fields Div. 1 8 lot final plat was approved in August 2017. After recording it was discovered that the
critical areas were not shown on the mylar as required by preliminary plat conditions and that the access road was listed
as public which is also in error. | am sending this division out for your review (Public Works) to ensure everything is
correct. Nothing else is changing through this new mylar. Please provide any changes/comments back to me by end of
day April 26™ so that | can have the applicant provide us the actual mylar for signature. | will route a paper copy of the
new plat map to Public Works.

Holly, I am including you so you and Tristen are aware of the situation when the mylar arrives in your office for
signature since there is nothing you need to review with this request.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planning Official
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